
To whom it may concern,

I write to you in full support of the Hugos Manly deck extension.

As a long term resident of Manly I’ve seen the vibrancy created from Hugo’s since its 
creation in 2008.

It’s great for the area, it’s great for the hospitality industry and it’s great for the residents with 
a world class venue bringing tourists and keeping our economy alive in these challenging 
times.

Please approve this application and let’s see Manly recover from Covid with more outdoor 
dining experiences like we need!

Regards 

Adam Hart
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